
Newsletter 
For the week of Jan. 16-20      Second Grade 

No School Monday – Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday 

Reading- We will continue to read from the Magic Tree House Knight at Dawn. We 

will finish this book and take a test over it at the end of the week. We are working 

on vocabulary and story structure. The book will not come home unless your child 

may need extra reading practice. We have done a lot of discussing during class for 

these tests. 

English – We will be working on writing paragraphs and collective nouns. 

Spelling – We will have spelling this week.  Words will come home on Tuesday with 

sentences. We will work with the sentences on Wednesday, no-pretest. Practice on 

Thursday and take the final test on Friday. 

Math – We are still working on memorizing our subtraction facts. We will start 

working with larger numbers to subtract. 

Science – We will spend part of our time learning more about changes on our 

Earth. 

Social Studies – We will spend part of our time learning about Martin Luther King, 

Jr. and making peaceful resolutions. 

Share Time – Bring something that is old. It can be something your child thinks is 

old or truly an antique. Unusual items are always fun to guess what they are.  Make 

sure your child knows what it is and approximately how old it is. 

Reminders - 

 Book reports are due at the end of the month. 

 Book club is Wednesday, Jan. 18th for second graders.  Remember to return 

your permission slip to stay for book club on Tuesday or Wednesday. 

Have a great 3-day weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

 


